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Senator Sample and Representative Branscum: 

 

The Game and Fish / State Police Subcommittee met jointly with Senate and House State 

Agencies and Governmental Affairs Committees, and Senate and House Agriculture, Forestry 

and Economic Development Committees, on Monday, June 20, 2016, Room A, MAC Building, 

Little Rock, Arkansas.   The subcommittee heard testimony concerning the following items: 

 

1. Chronic Wasting Disease, with testimony from  Mr. Jeff Crow, Director, Arkansas Game 

and Fish Commission (AGFC), Mr. Brad Carner, Chief Wildlife Management, AGFC, 

and Mr. Cory Gray, Deer Program Coordinator, AGFC. 

 

2. Discussion and Protocols for Active Shooter Event, with testimony from Mr. David 

Maxwell, Director, Arkansas Department of Emergency Management (ADEM). 
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